
 
January 1, 2020 

A Joyous and Busy New Year! 

Their Excellencies Evan and Ayla 

invite all to join them throughout the 

upcoming year as Adiantum hosts 

Kingdom, Principality, and Baronial 

events. Our Journey begins with 12th 

Night at the Valley River Inn, 

Eugene, January 10th-12th. Mid-

Winter’s Feast will host our Rapier, 

Cut & Thrust, and Arts & Sciences 

Championships at the Long Tom 

Grange on February 8th. Adiantum’s 

Birthday Bash & Sergeantry Trials 

will fill our ranks and find our 

Archery Champion at Briggs Farm in 

Coburg on April 25th. Egils 

Skallagrimmson Memorial 

Tournament will be held May 22-25 

at Fox Hollow County Park, Creswell, 

OR.  Fall Coronet will determine the 

heirs to the Alpine Thrones in Veneta, 

September 18th – 20th. Our final, yet 

un-named, event of the year will 

occur October 17th – 19th. If you have 

any questions, please consult the 

Kingdom Calendar, the Adiantum 

Web Page, the Events section of our 

Official Facebook Page, or contact the 

Adiantum Seneschal at 

AdiantumSeneschal@antir.org. 

 

  
 

https://www.antir.org/events/
http://adiantum.antir.sca.org/
http://adiantum.antir.sca.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/BaronyofAdiantum/events/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/BaronyofAdiantum/


 
January 1, 2020 

Officers Needed: 

We have vacancies! The offices of 

Youth Combat Marshal, and Family 

Activities Coordinator have lay 

dormant for too long. Many other 

offices are soon to be vacant or in 

need of Deputies If you are interested 

or just curious about what any 

position entails, please contact our 

Seneschal, Murchadh Monaidh 

Chraoibhe, at 

AdiantumSeneschal@antir.org. 

Baronial Council Meetings are held 

the fourth Monday of the month from 

7:00pm – 9:00pm at the Sizzler, 1010 

Postal Way, in Springfield, in the 

West (toward the left as you enter) 

meeting room. There is no obligation 

to purchase food or drink. 

Practices and Guilds: 

Please refer to the Adiantum Events 

Calendar or the Events section of our 

Official Facebook Page for upcoming 

Fighter, Thrown Weapons, and 

Archery Practices, along with Arts & 

Sciences and Scribal gatherings. 

 

 

 

 

From the Seneschal: 

Populace and Officers of Adiantum, 

this is your newsletter! Please send 

your inputs for the February 2020 

Bicranial Bear to: 

Murchadh Monaidh Chraoibhe at 

wesley.c.worley@gmail.com.   

This is the January 2020 issue of the 

Bi-Cranial Bear, a publication of the 

Barony of Adiantum of the Society for 

Creative Anachronism, Inc. (SCA, 

Inc.). The Bi-Cranial Bear is 

available from Wesley Worley, 82002 

Lost Creek Rd., Dexter, OR 97431. It 

is not a corporate publication of SCA, 

Inc., and does not delineate SCA, Inc. 

policies. Copyright © 2020 Society 

for Creative Anachronism, Inc. For 

information on reprinting 

photographs, articles, or artwork 

from this publication, please contact 

the Deputy Chronicler, who will assist 

you in contacting the original creator 

of the piece. Please respect the legal 

rights of our January 2020 Issue 

contributors." 

 

 

mailto:AdiantumSeneschal@antir.org
http://adiantum.antir.sca.org/calendar/
http://adiantum.antir.sca.org/calendar/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/BaronyofAdiantum/events/?ref=page_internal
https://www.facebook.com/BaronyofAdiantum/
mailto:wesley.c.worley@gmail.com

